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Our K5 friends learned about animals and their habitats as well as how animals 
are able to camouflage to blend in with their environments. The students had a 
great time participating in this interactive, hands-on in-house field trip.

Brewer’s Day-Friday, April 14th
Our 1st grade friends in Ms. Blanchard’s class have used their creativity 
to design these fabulous baseball players in honor of the Brewers 
opening day and to kick off another wonderful season of baseball. We 
have been working diligently to sustain a positive and collaborative 
school culture and we wanted to demonstrate our Parkway pride by 
having our own Brewers Day. We are inviting all of the students to 
participate in Parkway’s Brewers Day on Friday, April 14th. Students are 
welcome to wear Brewers gear, blue and gold or their Parkway spirit 
wear if they’d like to participate.

Congratulations to Our 
Beloved Mrs. Gember
Shout to Mrs. Gember who was nominated 
for the Teacher of the Year. Ms. Gember 
received an award and recognition last week 
for her commitment to students, families and 
education. She holds a deep rooted belief 
that ALL students can learn and she reaches 
students through instructional excellence. Ms. 
Gember is passionate, inspiring and innovative 
in her approach to teaching and building 
relationships with all of her students and their 
families. Way to go Ms. Gember! Her Parkway 
family would like to thank her for her years of 
service and for being an amazing role model, 
colleague and friend.

In-House Zoo Field 



Save the Date
This year’s Summer 
Academy will take 
place between June 
26th and July 27, 
2023

This 5 week program will take place 
four days a week.

Mondays - Thursdays from 8:30am 
- 12:00pm. Students will not be in 
attendance July 3rd & 4th.

If you are interested in this year’s SA 
program, it’s free and registration will 
occur between May 1-15.

4th Grade Teachers Visit Our 3rd Grade Students
Parkway and Glen Hills are partnering to ensure our 3rd grade 
friends experience a smooth and positive transition to Glen Hills. 
On Tuesday, April 11th, the 4th grade team came to visit our third 
graders. During their visit, they facilitated a discussion which 
included sharing information about 4th grade with a built in time 
for 3rd grade students to ask questions related to their transition 
to Glen Hills. The students asked many great questions and are 
looking forward to 4th grade.


